
Call on Honorable Omar Alghabra, MP and Parliamentary Secretary to 

the Minister of Foreign Affairs 

 

 

The Consul General called on Honorable Omar Alghabra, Member of 

Parliament and Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister of Foreign Affairs in 

his office today.  

 

During the meeting, Mr. Alghabra lauded the Pakistan community for 

its positive contribution to economic development of Canada. The two sides 

also exchanged views on further strengthening of bilateral relations 

including through high level contacts.   
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